
Dear SJR Families,

Today, we honor the memory of those who were lost on this day twenty-three years ago and
express our gratitude for the courage and resilience demonstrated in the days and years that
followed. Let us keep in our prayers all those affected by the events of 9/11 and strive to embody
a spirit of hope and renewal in our own lives and community.

If the first week of school is my favorite, this week runs a close second. It’s heartening to see our
students settling in so well. Our youngest learners are adjusting beautifully to their new routines
and procedures, which will serve as a strong foundation for more complex social and academic
learning throughout the year.

Our 8th graders are stepping up as safeties, organizing their schedules to assist with morning
arrival and afternoon dismissal. They’re also gearing up for their roles in our news program, SJR
Today, which will keep our community informed throughout the year.

The HSA is already in full swing, with Family Movie Night this Friday evening—let’s hope for perfect
weather! Look out for more details about the HSA-sponsored Cherrydale Fundraiser, which will
help us purchase another cart of Chromebooks. We also have an exciting speaker lined up for the
first HSA meeting on Monday, September 23rd. Please plan to attend and check the flyer for
childcare registration details.

Next week, our art club, Young Rembrandts, will begin its sessions. Be sure to see the flyer below
for registration information. We’re also thrilled to have our first meeting 
of the newly formed robotics club this afternoon. 
A big thank you to our coach, Tom Molz, and our club sponsor, 
Alliance Holdings.

Thanks for all you’ve done to get the year off to a great start.
Mrs. Durkin

During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who
gives me strength.” Philippians 4:13
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School News!
Mr. Matt Pena began his tenure as our music teacher  this week.
He will be here on Mondays and Thursdays.  Music instruction in
elementary school is crucial as it not only enhances children's
cognitive and social skills but also fosters creativity, discipline,
and a lifelong appreciation for the arts.  Welcome, Mr. Pena!

We were also delighted to welcome Mr. Larry Rumpf back to
school today!  He did a band demonstration for students.  If your
child is in grade 3 they are eligible to participate in beginning
strings.  Students in grades 4-8 are eligible to participate in all
other band instruments as well.  Please consider music lessons/ a
band experience for your child this year.  The benefits last a
lifetime!

 Young Rembrandts is a  popular after-school arts program that
meets at SJR on Thursday afternoons.  Students in grades K-8
are eligible to participate.  Please see the flyer attached for
enrollment instructions as classes begin next Thursday,
September 19th!  

 After collaborating with a consultant to review student data,
evaluating the successes of our previous reading program, and
gathering feedback from students about their reading class
experiences, we have chosen a new reading program. Starting
this year, SJR students in grades K-6 will use Benchmark
Advance. We are thrilled about this new program and look
forward to introducing it to our students!



From the Director of Advancement
 

It is wonderful to welcome our faculty, students, and families back to school for a safe new
academic year. I am excited to continue to promote our core school mission “Focused on Faith and
Learning”. I value “spreading the word” to the community related to our students' many service,
academic achievements, and school events. I make every effort to post on our SJR social media
sites the many spirited activities we have as quickly as possible so families receive first hand
coverage! 

LIKE & FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM
Instagram- @sjrschool and @sjr_homeandschool
Facebook- St. Joseph/St. Robert School, SJR Home and School Association, and SJR Parents
Tweet with Us: https://twitter.com/SjrSchool
Please like and share our social media platforms with family & friends!  

We have a feature on the homepage of our website called: School Happenings. For those families
that do not have Facebook or Instagram accounts, can view our fun video & social media posts via
School Happenings. Please check frequently our website homepage 

I wish everyone a great start to the school year! I am always available to be of assistance to our
families. I can be reached at 215.343.5100, ext. 209 or kwilliamson@stjstr.org.

Please see the flyer in this newsletter to learn
more about the EITC Program and how you can
redirect the state taxes you pay to our school!

https://twitter.com/SjrSchool
mailto:kwilliamson@stjstr.org


We had a great time welcoming the new year with our Water Ice
Dance Party on Friday!  We’re looking forward to a fun and
fantastic year!

Tuesday, 9/17:  Please support our school and get a wonderful
treat at Rita’s on our SJR Spirit Night!  You can go after school,
during the evening, or after you attend Forty Hours at St. Roberts!
It runs from 3:00-9:00p.m.  Just mention SJR!

Plan to join us at the first Home and School Meeting of the Year on
Monday, September 23rd.  There will be a brief presentation of
Home and School news followed by a presentation by Sister Pat
McCormack on how home and school can work together to
support the development of your child.  Please see the flyer below
for more details.

If you would like to reserve a spot for childcare for children ages 3
and up during the meeting, please go to
https://forms.gle/YL2B7MkPvrVVZht17

Other Upcoming Events:
SJR Movie Night 9/13: 
Please plan to join us for our annual SJR Movie Night this Friday,
September 13th.  Please see the flyer below for details.

SJR’s “Sweet to Meet You” event 9/20:
This sweet event is for students and their families in grades Pre-K
through 1st. Please see the flyer below for more information and
to sign up through a sign up genius link.

SJR CYO and HSA Golf Outing 9/27:
Please plan to support it by becoming a sponsor or a participant.
Or  come to the dinner afterwards!  See the flyers below for more
details.

Home and School News



News from our Supporting Parishes

 St. Joseph’s Music Ministry is looking for new members! Children's Choir Grades 2
through 12 - practice Wednesday from 5:30 to 6:45 p.m. Practice begins
Wednesday, August 28th so the children can be ready for their first mass on
September 15th. New members are welcome any time throughout the year!   Please
contact our Music Director, Mrs. Maria Lennon at 215-896-9484 or email at
mariaalennon@gmail.com 

St. Joseph’s

St. Robert’s
St. Robert’s offers a Children’s Liturgy of the Word opportunity during the 9:00a.m.
Mass beginning October 13th.  Mrs. Heeney, the Director of Religious Education for
the parish, is looking for some volunteers to assist with this program.  It’s a
wonderful opportunity and volunteers work in pairs.  Please see the flyer below and
prayerfully consider participating.



From Our Band Demonstration

Please join the virtual meeting to learn more
about getting your child in grades 3-8 involved!

(Link was in Sunday Reminders.)













Please click  to RSVP -
A link was also sent via

email















Plan to join us for the first Home and School
meeting of the year.



Nativity of Our Lord Fall CYO Dance

Nativity of Our Lord CYO is pleased to invite 6th, 7th and
8th grade members to a CYO Dance on Saturday,

September 21st from 7-9pm in the Nativity Community
Center/Gym. All students must be currently enrolled for
the 2024-25 school year in grades 6th-8th and registered

parishioners within Nativity, OLGC, St. Cyril or SJR
parishes.

Advanced ONLINE REGISTRATION and online permission
form required. No tickets will be sold at the door. Please
see flyer for details. Tickets will be available through the

regeistration link from 9/3-9/20. Also, if you are interested
in being a chaparone, please sign up HERE. Please contact
us at info@nativityofourlordcyo.org with any questions. 

http://email.teamsnap.com/ls/click?upn=u001.U5Dx0NVzsVKoaA2B-2FHGZd1U1PLt9ee3ApYn1gakuGH6dueEiVHREPOikJ83g0UqpMDlVRWu-2B-2FhWIA3r9DFKsDQ-3D-3D8e9I_7XiQOeT6iapLQ2pu0Oa6T6Ty-2BVLVfE6xtToRNYkQg7v-2BvHT5jZRJ9h4mr9wvP7aFc4reowwsLp5Ri4hVf1vEv3FGLOAFzkHxOxmQUL0muA6INs7mrdVrrpV4q805-2BC1bPc1jhB6yz01qG2JNpoIOtENGoIAoy2oo8EETLZDIiq0nkymK7bmY9ovuSxQy4u2iQuBwEUKEVwbH7wkqvxjqTuAHO7hRTvivMM2uUwOXS5m6C4XmG-2F8J8rv5IUzt9HBqYMAZ-2B9FlXIX8zHYC98r0X-2FCZfMGuktXX3hPgN2l2gzm2Zt2fohjWIHCJj9Ir-2FrNjVyK3Nw43VxqrJkcLjtNFoOMzdRWHrYDRv2R4ZWSg8gMzd-2Bh5RYAGY81fWSiGvbS8HYOWZwZgsXbLSnBakhOssGq-2FJAcY0OvfwkZMoTTZqGadASZ29oqjPvf8LQsJWK3MCfTIL12Xh2900s8GgeX-2FONDa4otUY-2FQ9tdY3y-2Fef0Nk-3D
http://email.teamsnap.com/ls/click?upn=u001.yfKyu2OtycoDRJFoSMI7XRJnSn3otxkfcX0F13XAfO0gkcKV9oR8vUcdPKB0U7sEyEUkQ5iRKDEYJv4waUmicnzBqbdMlCeVzi5GJkyaYGk-3DCXal_7XiQOeT6iapLQ2pu0Oa6T6Ty-2BVLVfE6xtToRNYkQg7v-2BvHT5jZRJ9h4mr9wvP7aFc4reowwsLp5Ri4hVf1vEv3FGLOAFzkHxOxmQUL0muA6INs7mrdVrrpV4q805-2BC1bPc1jhB6yz01qG2JNpoIOtENGoIAoy2oo8EETLZDIiq0nkymK7bmY9ovuSxQy4u2iQuBwEUKEVwbH7wkqvxjqTuAHO7hRTvivMM2uUwOXS5m6C4XmG-2F8J8rv5IUzt9HBqYMAZ-2B9FlXIX8zHYC98r0X-2FCZfMGuktXX3hPgN2l2gzn3SbasPk-2FWds64MtlIs0-2FMOTrW0WuMFgwaqwpBQW4SpVw1T8vywbxiruQWhI6dXxcx507i90GmDDlZIOS27LWVYCfTdo9PFdOE0qMCtmHz94COj3azEXcI4oMfC1gVABWcY3tR54EPFM10qOtuqEOfSWyefKbPzBXxVfmOPtAUSY-2FHQHkDclA1Sw4BwULfpuc-3D
mailto:info@nativityofourlordcyo.org

